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28 November 2017 

RE: VICTORIAN FEDERAL REDISTRIBUTION 

 

I wish to express my view and support the Greens proposal of moving Colac to Wannon and keeping the 
coastal townships such as Apollo Bay and Wye River with Surf Coast and Geelong fringes.  

Currently our strong links east along the coast to surf coast make this the most practical approach. The 
main coastal township of Apollo Bay currently has no representation/councillor on the Colac Otway Shire.  
The tourism growth and visitor experience is greatly hindered in the current structure.   
 

Apollo Bay is a coastal town - and our natural fit is with a coastal electorate in which the Great Ocean Road 
and all tourism issues will have primacy. Rather than being federally tied to the farming areas in the 
Western District. 

This is a much better fit for both the Business Community and the ratepayers. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Tricia Goodlet 

Manager 

Cape Otway Lightstation 


